
The Patricia C. and Charles H. McGill III ’63  
Distinguished Lecture in International Studies

Broadcast live  

via Vimeo:

The Patricia C. and Charles H. McGill III ‘63 International Studies Fund was established in 1996 with a gift from 
Patricia C. and Charles H. McGill III ‘63. The gift helped secure a matching grant from the National Endowment for 
the Humanities. The income from the fund is to be used to support the appointment of visiting humanities scholars, 
primarily international scholars, in all of the concentrations that constitute international studies: African studies,  
Asian studies, Latin American studies, Middle Eastern studies, global studies, and Russian and Eurasian studies.

“… we didn’t know what we were doing,”  

said Army Lt. Gen. Douglas Lute,  

the White House deputy national  

security adviser in charge of  

Afghanistan during the Bush and  

Obama administrations. “It’s really 

much worse than you think.”    

Devoid of a 
Fundamental  
Understanding  
of Afghanistan 
Craig Whitlock 

Staff writer for The Washington Post  

and author of The Afghanistan Papers: A Secret History of the War

Tuesday, April 5, 2022, 4:30 p.m.
McCook Auditorium

Public reception immediately following


